
 

    

Christmas Song Concert!   

Your Little Bean would like to invite you to Longfleet School  

Hall on 13th December at 10am to listen to our Christmas  

song concert! (Singing along is essential!)   

All Little Beans   are invited   to attend  wearing their best  

Christmas outfit to show off their fantastic singing skills!   

If this is your Little Bean’s usual day, then please pack their  

outfit in their bag and the team will take them over to  

Longfleet school ready   to meet you there in the audienc e!   

I f it is not their usual day, please bring them  

dressed in thei r outfit to the school for 9:45am  

where the staff will meet you at the door and get  

your Little Bean on stage ready to start the  

performance!   

We are expecting the show to last  

approximately 20 minutes.   

If you have any questions or queries, pl ease  

do not hesitate to get in touch.   

2  Guests per   child to allow for  spa ce for  

everyone !   

Please speak to  a member of the team to  

confirm yo ur Little Bean ’ s  Attendance!   

   

We can’t wait to see you all there!!!   


